SOUTHEASTERN BROADCASTING CO. ¢ SOMERSET, KENTUCKY ¢ PHONE 907

January 17, 1954

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler,
Schickley, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your report on our signals on the
morning of January 15, 1954.

We appreciate very much hearing from our "DX"
listeners and hope that we may hear from you
agalin.

The information contained on your card checks
with that in our operating log.

C?E;;ﬁf?ly yours,

Ralph F, Danton,
Technical Director
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